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From: Jul Saimi <julsaimi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:47 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

dear cftc,

I'm Zulkernain Sami (RIN 3038-AC61) currently trading with ibfx now live in Malaysia.

regarding on the changes of new leverage, personally this matter will bring big problem especially for
small trader like me to earn extra income from this industry.

after thinking for several times, i thought that if there's any chances for small traders like me to
continuing trade in forex, because it's become more riskier. please help us by not implementing 10:1
leverage.

thank you,
best regards,
Zul



